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Of the cost they will re-imburse 50% and Schrei- 

ber Hydro pay the remaining 50%, to be recovered 
twenty years on power cost. The town will be re- 
sponsible for upkeep. 

  

Taking part in the religious pageant in Holy 
Angels’ Roman Catholic Church - "The Crowning of 

the Blessed Virgin Mary" were, from left to right - 

Mary Speziale, Colleen Cosgrove, Father J.M. 

Cano and Dale Sisson, with Linda Ross in front. 

Photo is by |. McCuaig. 

REBEKAH LODGE PRESENTS TRAVELING GAVEL 
TO MRS. JEAN FISCHER, N.G. 

The Rebekah Degree was conferred on several 

candidates at the regular meeting of Ruby Rebekah 
Lodge, with Mrs. Agnes Bryson as pianist and Mrs. 
Gladys Hamilton, degree captain, as soloist. Some 
thirty members of Rebekah Lodges at the Lakehead 
were welcomed, among these were Mrs. Matilda 

MacDonald, past president of the Rebekah Assembly 
of Ontario and introduced by Mrs. Helen Wallace, 
P.D.D.P.; and Mrs. Mary Neseski, presented by 

Mrs. Anna Laine, P.D.D.S. The traveling gavel 

was presented to Mrs. Jean Fischer, N.G., bu 

Mrs. Bessie Evans. 
First nominations for officers for the coming year 

were conducted. The next regular meeting will be 

followed by a penny auction, convened by Mrs. 
Mary Husband, P.N.G. Mrs. Jean Fischer, N.G. 

TERRACE BAY NEWS 

_ elected for 1968-69 are: Mrs. Renee Helliwell, 
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and Mrs. Glorie Miller, V.G. presided for the 
meeting. 

Shown in the photo below by I. MeCudia. Nese 
Bessie Evans (right) of Agate Lodge, Fort William, 

presents the Rebekah Traveling Gavel to Mrs. Jean 

Fischer, N.G. of Ruby Rebekah Lodge in Schreiber. 

They are watched by Mrs. Matilda MacDonald; past 

president of the Rebekah Assembly of Ontario. 

  
| NORTH SHORE WOMEN TEACHERS MEET HERE 

The Women Teachers of the North Shore Associa- 
tion. held their Spring meeting in the Schreiber Public 
School, with 23 women attending. New legislature 
to be voted on at the annual August meeting was dis- 
cussed and delegates appointed. The new officers 

Mara 
thon - president; Miss Gwen Hadley, Srlratbne: vice 

president; Mrs. Helen Honan, Marathon - secretary- 

treasurer . 

The meeting was preceded by a dinner in the Schrei 
ber Hotel, celebrating the 50th anniversary of the 
Fed...ated Women Teachers’ Association of Ontario. 

CRYSTAL KUSIK HONORED AT A SHOWER TEA 

Miss Crystal Kusik was entertained at a shower tea 
held in the Guild Hall on June 5th. Assisting her in 
receiving were her mother, Mrs. Stanley Kusik, her 
finacee's mother, Mrs. Alec’ Gordon, and Mrs. V. 

Costa. 
The tea was poured by Mrs. W.E. D'Arcy and Mrs. 

G. Gordon, aunts of the bride-elect, Mrs. Bill 

Paradis and Mrs. Rene Bedard. 
The servitors were the Misses Billie Ann Cocks, 

Cathy Herlihy, Neldine West, Loreen Kusik, Anna 

Fummerton, and Mesdames B. Miller, G. Speck, 

B. Harper, F. McKenna, P. Cebrario, G. Cebrario, 

and W. Stefurak, with Mrs. Alex Power as dining 

room hostess. Replenishing were Mendon D. Fig-


